
Dear Friends,

Out of an abundance of caution and keen sense of social responsibility to help "flatten the
curve" of Coronavirus spread, the History Center will be postponing two upcoming events,
the  Arlene Zanchuck Memorial  Dance  scheduled  for  March  28th  and the  Spring Fling
scheduled for April 5th.  

As  neither  of  these  events  would  be  able  to  guarantee  the  6  feet  of  social  distance
recommended by experts, we are taking this step to protect our community.

In addition, the museum will be closed for at least two weeks, through the end of March.
Given the scale and seriousness of the pandemic, we are determined to do our part not to
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contribute to the problem.

Internal activities will continue as appropriate, including preparing our new exhibit to open on
May  1st.  Access  to  our  research  room  will  be  by  appointment  only,  email
info@historycenterslo.org for more information.

We hope that everyone takes the necessary precautions to stay healthy and safe.  You can
find more information on the website of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  

Sincerely,

Thomas Kessler
Executive Director

History Center of San Luis Obispo County
 696 Monterey Street, SLO | (805) 543-0638 | historycenterslo.org
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